
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
‘School Motto – Growing and Learning Together’ 

Phone:  444 71379                 Fax:  444 71550                      email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                   3rd June, 2013                           Term 2 Week 6 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents, 
Congratulation to the children who attended the special sporting event at Exeter last Friday. Thank you also to 
the parents who transported the children and to Mr Cunningham for organising the opportunity for our students 
to compete in a wider sporting arena. I have heard it was a lot of fun and the score of the second game was 
very close.  
 
This coming Friday there will be a whole school assembly followed by an activity afternoon. The Year 6         
students have been planning the afternoon for some weeks and would love parents to participate in all the   
activities. It is all about doing things together and having fun. 
 
Mrs Miller has been organising Meal Deals in the absence of the P&C committee. I would like to ask is there 
any parent or grandparent who would like to help the school by working in the canteen only. The Meal Deals 
provide variety and are easier to prepare than having the traditional menu. It also means there is no wastage or 
any out of date stock. If you would like to be included on a roster please let the office know. The more people 
who help the greater chance you have of only doing a duty a few times each term. If you could also indicate 
who you would like to work with we will endeavour to make up the roster with this information. 
 
This Wednesday commencing at 5pm we will be having our AGM for the P&C. All positions will be vacant and I 
ask that you consider taking on a position. You need to have attended a previous meeting to have voting rights 
and to be elected. Any positions not filled will be held over until the next meeting. If you would like the chance 
to work more closely with the school then come along to this important meeting and offer your support .  
 
All students are encouraged to bring food for Munch and Crunch. Small pieces of fruit or healthy nuts such as 
almonds and other dried fruit are all ideal. Children who eat healthy have improved concentration and behave 
for longer periods so it is in your child’s interest to bring the right food to school each day. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
SCHOOL DISCO 
Our Year 6 students are currently organising an 80’s and 90’s school disco to be held on Thursday 13th June, 
2013 commencing at 5pm to 7pm.  The cost is $6 and includes a hotdog, popper and a packet of chips.  If you 
do not want a hot dog the cost will be $3.50.  Unfortunately we can only allow students of our school to attend, 
sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. (This means that older siblings can’t attend, but if you’re a parent 
that wants to stay at the disco with your children, you are very welcome). 
 
HEALTHY HAROLD’S VISIT—whole school 
The Life Education van is visiting Greenwell Point Public School today and Tuesday 4th June, 
2013. This very important program supports the work we are doing on educating your child 
about substance abuse, drugs and keeping themselves safe. Children in the past have really 
enjoyed the lessons and the interesting hands on way they are delivered. The cost is $9 per 
child and each child receives a student workbook for our visit to the van and a sticker.  
PLEASE PAY ALL MONEY TO THE OFFICE NOW. 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER   
 
JUNE 
3 & 4  Healthy Harold visit 
5                     AGM 
7  Whole school assembly 1.30 pm followed by activities  
10  Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
13         School Disco 



WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN: 
A big thank you to those families who have already sent in stickers for the Woolworths Earn & Learn program 
to help our school receive extra resources.  We have 3 boxes around the area: we have left our big Woolworths 
box at the Stocklands store in Nowra, please feel free to add stickers after you have finished shopping or the 
Black Marlin has a box in the post office area or bring your stickers to school. If you have any family members 
or someone from the community that don’t have a school to donate their stickers to, let them know also. Thank-
ing you for all your help saving these stickers. Last year we were able to redeem the stickers for some valuable 
resources such as 5 large tubs of mathematics resources. 
 
MEAL DEAL  
This Friday the Year 6 students will be holding a meal deal consisting of: 1 toasted sandwich plus a popper and 
a piece of fruit for $5.  Students are to bring their own recess.  An order form is below and are to be in no later 
than Thursday afternoon.   
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL-YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER 
LUNCHTIME DEAL ORDER—Friday 7th June, 2013 

 
I would like my child/ren ……………………………………………………………………..   to  have a Lunchtime  
 
Deal consisting of:  1 toasted sandwich, popper and a piece of fruit for $5 and I will be providing my child with 
recess. 
 
 
 
 
  Ham & Cheese                       Ham                                   Cheese 
 
……………………………………………..                  ……………………………. 
   Parent signature                                                       Date 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL 
80’S AND 90’S DISCO PERMISSION NOTE 

 
I give permission for my child/ren  ……………………………………………………………………..  To attend the 
school disco on Thursday 13th June, 2013 from 5pm to 7pm.  I understand the cost is $6 for a hot dog, popper 
and chips or $3.50 for a popper and chips. 
 
I would like to order  ……………………..  Hot dog deal for $6. 
 
 
…………………………………………………..                       ……………………………. 
Parent                                                                                    Date 

 
 

 

 

   


